Tee G. Goyer, BSN, RN, CNOR, RNFA

Martha Jefferson Hospital, Charlottesville, VA 22911

Phone: 434-654-7200

Peter Schuerch President/CEO

452 Randolph Street, Abington, MA, 02351

Phone: 781-982-7000

Dear Mr. Schuerch,

I am writing this letter to tell you how wonderful your "Great White Platinum Stirrups" are. I saw these stirrups a couple of years ago at AORN congress and wanted to try them because of a very large patient I have that comes in every 6 months. It took me two years to finally get them in to my hospital for a trial, not because of your company, but because of my hospital. When the stirrups finally arrived, I was amazed at how wonderful they are.

Your stirrups have become a hot commodity in our operating room. All services have trialed them and they all love them. It has become a problem because everyone wants to use them but we only have the one pair. These stirrups were able to accommodate a patient that stands 6 feet, 5 inches, and weighs 425 pounds. This patient is a giant and the Allen stirrups almost buckled under the weight. We actually had to tape them together. Your Great Whites fit his legs perfectly and held great under the weight.

When I asked the staff what they liked best about the Great whites, ease of use was number one. They also said that they were easy to move, light weight, and simple to put on to the OR tables. The padding is nice and thick with a great amount of Velcro. We have been using them for many months now and would love to have another pair. My only complaint is that the rubber has come off of the moveable part that is attached to the bed.

I want to thank you and your company for creating the perfect pair of stirrups. Keep up the good work and best of luck for the continued success with your company.

Tee G. Goyer, BSN, RN, CNOR, RNFAUrology Team Leader
Martha Jefferson Hospital
4/16/2014